
CITY OF KELOWNA

MEMORANDUM

Date: July 15, 2003
File No.: 5225-40

To: City Manager

From: Drainage/Solid Waste Manager

Subject: Award of Construction Contract Tender TE03-16
Greenwood Court/June Springs Road Drainage Upgrade

Recommendation:

THAT the tender for the Greenwood Court/June Springs Road Drainage Upgrade be awarded to
the low bidder, Ansell Construction Ltd., in the amount of Two Hundred & Seventy Four
Thousand, Four Hundred & Eighty Two dollars and Eighty-two cents ($274,482.82) including
GST;

AND THAT the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized to execute the Contract on behalf of the City
of Kelowna.

Background

As part of the on-going upgrade to the City of Kelowna drainage system, Tender TE03-16 was
issued for the construction of approximately 420 meters of pipe and associated works.

Three bids were received.  They are as follows (including GST):

Ansell Construction Ltd. $274,482.82
Bennett Contracting Ltd. $303,046.36
R-355 Enterprises Ltd. $315,640.37

Bel-MK Engineering has reviewed the bid submissions and is recommending the acceptance of
the low bidder, Ansell Construction Ltd.

Funding for this project was included in the 2003 Financial Plan.

The project is anticipated to start approximately August 5th and be complete by October 3, 2003.

_________________________________ ______________________________________
Alan Newcombe, P.Eng. John Vos
Drainage/Solid Waste Manager Director of Works & Utilities


